
Year 6 topic letter – Term 5 
As I am sure you are all very much aware, from the 12th 
to the 16th May, Year 6 will be sitting their SATS in 
Maths, Reading and English. Due to this, our timetable 
this term has been set up to allow us to revise those 
specific topics that will come up in the assessments.
Please be assured though, that the timetable post 
assessment week and moving forward into Term 6 has 
been adjusted to allow us to review, revisit and cover 
and learning that was moved to allow those revision 
sessions. 
Homework will be sent home each week, but will be 
focussed on maths, spelling and reading.  
Thank you for your continued support. 
Mr Ames 
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